
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
DIVISION OF TAXATION 

P.O. BOX 187 
TRENTON, NJ 08695-0187 

NOTICE 

TO:   ALL CIGARETTE DISTRIBUTORS, WHOLESALERS, AND RETAILERS 

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration issued orders to stop the sale and distribution 
of the following four R.J. Reynolds Tobacco Company cigarette products: 

Camel Crush Bold 
Pall Mall Deep Set Recessed Filter 
Pall Mall Deep Set Recessed Filter Menthol 
Vantage Tech 13* 

Cigarette Retailers can sell their remaining inventory of these four products through 
October 14, 2015 with the exception of Vantage Tech 13.  This policy does not apply 
to inventory purchased by retailers after September 15, 2015, when the FDA issued the 
order.   

For more details on the FDA’s ruling please visit their website at: 
http://www.fda.gov/NewsEvents/Newsroom/PressAnnouncements/ucm462407.shtml 

*Vantage Tech 13 was previously removed from New Jersey’s Directory.  Therefore, Vantage Tech 13
cannot be sold in New Jersey at any time.




